
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable holiday season. It was lovely to see 
the pupils so happy to be back at school on Tuesday morning. I hope 2025 is a very peaceful 
and happy one for us all.  

As we begin a brand-new term, pupils will be starting new topics. We are excited about the 
learning opportunities we have planned for the pupils in the weeks ahead. As always, our 
teachers have been working hard to create engaging and enriching experiences that will 
inspire curiosity, creativity, and a love of learning in every child. 

At BWA, we greatly value our partnership with you, and your support plays a crucial role in 
helping your child thrive. If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch with us. We are always here to listen, collaborate, and work together to ensure 
the very best for the pupils.  

On the last day of the autumn term, we held our End of Term celebration to recognise the 
progress pupils had made in Writing, Reading and Maths. Congratulations to all our 
certificate winners. We also acknowledged the pupils who had 100% attendance for the 
autumn term by presenting them with their Bronze 100% badges.  

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

With my very best wishes 

Miss Henry  

 


